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Communiqué 
 
Pierre Gillard elected Chairman ad interim of Québec Aerospace Museum’s 
Board of Directors. 
 
Saint-Hubert, QC, August 24, 2022. 
 
The special General Assembly of members of the Québec Aerospace Museum (QAM) held on August 21st, 
2022 elected Mr. Pierre Gillard as Chairman of its Board of Directors. He thus succeeds Mr. Kym Abel, 
who recently resigned, and occupies this position temporarily, the time to find a new candidate to fill the 
function. Simultaneously, and still on a temporary basis, he agreed to take on the role of CEO of the 
organization. In addition, he retains his position as secretary of the Board of Directors. 
 
Pierre Gillard is one of the three founding members of the QAM and teaches at the École nationale 
d’aérotechnique in Saint-Hubert as a professor in the Avionics Department. He also holds aircraft 
maintenance engineer and commercial helicopter pilot licenses. 
 
For his part, Kym Abel will continue to be involved in the development of the QAM. Indeed, with our 
member Cyril Chambon, he becomes Funding Delegate, a so important task within our organization. 
 
 
 
About Québec Aerospace Museum : 
 
The Quebec Aerospace Museum was established as a non-profit society at Saint-Hubert Airport in August 
2018. 
 
The main objective of the Society is to create a museum on the property of St-Hubert Airport that will 
showcase for the general public the innovation and achievements of the aerospace industry in Quebec 
and Canada. The educational programs of the Museum will provide schools, cadets and youth 
movements with exclusive access to the exciting world of aerospace and help stimulate interest in 
aeronautics and space among younger generations. 
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